
Ernest Padilla 

From: Gary Green [gary@rubiconoilandgas.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 4:11 PM 

To: Randy Cate @ RSC Resources 

Subject: NMOCD Hearing 

Randy, 

Please be advised that Rubicon Oil and Gas II, LP. has no objections to case #'s 14542 & 14453. 

Gary Green 
Land Manager 

10/14/2010 


